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March 11, 2019 

 

Ms. Paige Allen 

Specialized Docket Division Manager 

Franklin County Municipal Court 

6th Floor, 609 

375 South High Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Subject: Public Engagement Pilot Projects– FCMC 

 

Dear Paige: 

On behalf of the National Center for State Courts (NCSC), I am pleased to send you this letter to 

confirm that the Franklin County Municipal Court (“Awardee”) has been selected for a grant in 

the amount of $30,000.00 to participate in the Public Engagement Pilot Projects.   

As outlined in the project proposal, the Awardee, in conjunction with its partners, shall create a 

pilot program entitled Listening Inspires Future Trust, which will encompass training events, 

community listening sessions, targeted community outreach, and signage.  The grant period shall 

be 12/13/18 – 6/1/2020.  The pilot project will be evaluated by NCSC and the University of 

Nebraska Public Policy Center. 

Receipt of funding will be contingent on submission of regular financial and progress reports to 

NCSC. The Awardee will refer to the subrecipient agreement for terms and conditions, including 

reporting schedule and requirements. Reports will be submitted to the attention of Justin 

Apperson in the NCSC Arlington office at the following mailing address.   

 

National Center for State Courts 

Attn: Justin Apperson 

2425 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 350 

Arlington, VA 22201 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

I congratulate the Franklin County Municipal Court and its partners and look forward to this 

opportunity to improve public trust and confidence in the judicial system. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Konstantina Vagenas 

Director and Chief Counsel 

Access to Justice Initiatives 

National Center for State Courts 

 

 

 

 

 

 


